
  

EPILEPSY AWARENESS DAY AT DISNEYLAND RESORT 

November 6, 2014 Announced as Epilepsy Awareness Day at Disneyland Resort 

Join us and bring epilepsy out of the shadows. 

March 18, 2014, Anaheim, California: We are pleased to announce November 6, 2014, as the 

date for the 2014 Epilepsy Awareness Day at Disneyland Resort. Join in and become one of 

the “purple shirt people” as we enjoy a fabulous day of merriment and fun at the Disneyland 

Resort. The 2014 Epilepsy Awareness Day at Disneyland Resort honors Mattel Children’s Hospital 

UCLA, The Chelsea Hutchison Foundation and The Danny Did Foundation.  

Building on the great success of last year’s event, we have expanded into a multiple-day 

Epilepsy Awareness experience. Our kick-off event on November 5, 2014, is an Epilepsy 

Awareness and Education EXPO at the Fairfield Inn by Marriott (located directly across the 

street from the Disneyland Resort). From ten in the morning until seven at night, guests will have 

access to non-profit epilepsy groups, epilepsy support groups, hospitals with epilepsy 

programs, venders who service the epilepsy community and a schedule of fantastic speakers 

including physicians and company representatives. 

Generous grants secured by Brainworks Foundation will cover the costs of the EXPO for any 

non-profit group interested in participating in the event and will allow us to offer the EXPO free 

of charge to members of the public wishing to attend the EXPO. Additionally, all Partners and 

Paid Sponsors for EADDL will receive free exhibition booth space at the EXPO. 

Our Epilepsy Awareness Experience will conclude with a Picnic on November 7, 2014. One last 

chance to network with other families who share similar conditions, create memories and build 

relationships to help bring Epilepsy out of the shadows. More information on the picnic will 

provided as the event approaches.  

According to Institute of Medicine, 1 in 26 Americans will develop epilepsy over the course of a lifetime, 

and 65 million people worldwide. For more information on this event, please visit 

www.epilepsyawarenessday.org.  

 

Direct all inquiries to our Event Coordinator, Candy Levy at:  candy@epilepsyawarenessday.org 


